
 

Family Support Meetings at  
Peninsula Elementary School 

 

Beginning in October, Peninsula School will be hosting Family Support Meetings on the second Saturday of 

each month. Every meeting will focus on a different topic related to skill building, problem solving and 

creating healthy habits.  

 

 

FIRST WEEK 

TIME:     This Saturday! OCTOBER 8th ,  9am – 12pm 

TOPIC:  Get your food handlers card for only $10! 

   Scholarships are available if needed. 

BENEFITS:  Having a food handlers cards builds your  resume and with it you can bring  

homemade cupcakes to your students class!  

   
 

                                           Childcare will be provided weekly, 
so bring your 
children! 

Enter a drawing for a free cookbook full of 
low cost healthy recipes. 

 
 

 
 

Contact our school counselor Hanna Allen for more information. Hallen@pps.net  or 503-916-6275 
option 6. 

 

mailto:Hallen@pps.net

